
PLANNING COMMISSION VACANCY 
 
 
The City of Woodland is seeking an applicant for a current vacancy on the Planning Commission. This is 
a volunteer position.   The appointed person will be filling an unexpired six-year term (balance of term 
remaining). The position begins on the appointment date and will continue to January 2, 2025. The 
applicant must be a resident of the City of Woodland.  
 
 
The Planning Commission usually meets on the third Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. and may be 
meeting remotely during the COVID pandemic. Other meetings may be required as deemed necessary. 
Details on the commission duties can be found at the city website in WMC 2.32.  
 
 
Interested persons should apply online.  This position will remain open until filled. 
 
 
For further information contact: 
Travis Goddard, Community Development Director 
goddardt@ci.woodland.wa.us 
360-225-7299 ext. 127 
 


